## **Linda Daigle**

From:

Wendy Stevens

Sent:

Monday, July 11, 2022 10:42 AM

To:

Linda Daigle

Subject:

Lynn Murray Resignation

**Attachments:** 

Lynn Murray Resignation.pdf

Linda,

It is with deep regret I forward the attached resignation letter for Lynn Murray from the Board of Registrars.

Wendy A. Stevens Winchendon Town Clerk Notary Public 109 Front Street Winchendon, MA 01475



Summer 2022

Dear Board of Selectwomen and Selectmen,

It is with regret that I resign from the Board of Registrars. I enjoyed working with our town clerk and many others in the town hall.

Unfortunately for me, Massachusetts State Law does not permit me to serve on any other town board while being a registrar. I am in the process of becoming a voting member of the Council on Aging. I believe I could serve in both capacities without any conflict of interest whatsoever; however, as is often said, "The law is the law." (To be completely honest, I do not believe that "the law" is applied equally to all people in all circumstances, but that is a long-held personal belief that does not apply to this situation.)

Sancerely,

Lynn A. Murray